
King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 
August 10, 2020 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:45 a.m.  The monthly 
Electoral Board was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were Armistead 
Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and 
Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
The General Registrar ordered 5,600 ballots, 110% of registered voters for the upcoming 
November General Election. 
 
Officers of Election needed for the November election, nine to ten people needed at each 
precinct. Tentative date for Chief and Officers of Election training will be held on October 19th, 
21st or 22nd, depending on the availability of the hearing room. 
 
Chairman of the Electoral Board will check to see if the bay area at precinct 301 can be used, 
more spacing needed for the November election. 
 
The Electoral Board has received funds from the CARES Act for COVID items.  
 
Absentee voting starts September 18, 2020.  A satellite office will be available from October 
24th-31st, 2020. 
 
L&A Testing will be held in September, date and time announced later. 
 
New legislation laws was passed out to Board members, laws effective July 1, 2020. 
 
Next meeting will be held September 8, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:36 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 
  


